
 

 

 

HEERF II Act Grant Refund Announcement 

 

 

Dear Student,  

 

GMC received Federal Higher Education Emergency Relief Funding (second HEERF funding, known as 

HEERF II) to assist students who are affected financially due to the Corona virus. We are planning to 

distribute relief funds via Direct Deposit (ACH) the week of April 12th. 

 

Based on your Spring term enrollment and our census data, you are a potential recipient (Dual enrolled, 

joint enrolled, international, and transient students are not eligible for HEERF II Grants) of an education 

emergency relief award. 

 

Please monitor (link below) GMC's website CARES Act Grant Information section for updated information.  

 

https://www.gmc.edu/prospective -students/cares_act.cms  

 

 

To protect your privacy, when corresponding via phone or email please refer to your Student 

Identification Number: XXXXXXX  

 

We look forward to providing you with quality financial services. The Resource Management Student 

Account Office maybe reached at studentAR@gmc.edu or 478-387-4847 option 1.  

 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gmc.edu%2Fprospective-students%2Fcares_act.cms&data=04%7C01%7Cdbradley%40gmc.edu%7Cdad0613ff5174bed87e408d8f456d11a%7C8a7c4a6a616041f79f275b6d0befa389%7C0%7C0%7C637528001016949357%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=gIcGcZvA615xJqaaWL7r9C0nowl2Y8idxpfQa0Dr8u4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:studentAR@gmc.edu

